
If you feel well: 

call the HSE on 

1850 24 1850 for

general advice

If you feel unwell with

cough, shortness of

breath or fever:

stay away from other

people, phone your

doctor immediately for

medical advice

Have you recently returned from

mainland China, Hong Kong, Iran, northern Italy*,

Japan, Singapore or South Korea?

 
 

 

*This includes Lombardy,

Veneto, Emila-Romagna, and Piedmont

For more information visit

hse.ie/coronavirus
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